I am writing this email to voice my opposition to SB 978. This is an unconstitutional piece of legislation
that infringes on my 2nd Amendment rights. Any law that hinders me from protecting my family,
property, or my life, is totally antithetical to my god given rights.

Thank you,
Maurice C. Yoder



